CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING APRIL 11, 2017

PRESENT: Janet Brown, Chairperson; Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary and our newest member Mike Mudge

GUEST:

The meeting called to order @ 5:02 pm

- 1. Janet Brown welcomed Mike Mudge to the Board..
- 2. _We looked over the plan for the proposed subdivision by Ritbull Realty Group, Inc.+ Located on Rte. 114 by Rilotti+Bridge South of Gould Road. This property has an old cemetery on it and we were checking to see if we had any concerns with the plan.
- 3. Dave Holmz is going to replace the fence rails on the South and East sides of the ‰ast Weare+Cemetery. He is also going to scape and wire brush the gate we had to take down at the Moslem on the road side of the cemetery and repaint it.
- 4. Ed Ferguson is coming to take down a couple of trees on the East Side of the Cemetery.
- 5. The three of us will be attending the State Run Trustees Seminar held in Concord, NH in June.
- 6. I will call Hank Amsden our Land Surveyor to see when he could lay out the new plots at the North end of the % ast Weare+Cemetery.

Meeting adjourned at 6:40 pm.

Respectfully submitted, William F. Tiffany Recording Secretary